
WHEREAS the Mayor, Members of Council and staff at the City of Mississauga are 
saddened to learn of the passing of David Donbo Zhu, a City of Mississauga employee 
who passed away on September 17, 2022;  
 
AND WHEREAS David joined MiWay as a Mechanics helper in January 2019 and 
worked at the Central Parkway Maintenance Facility servicing buses;   
 
AND WHEREAS David was proud to be a City employee and was a quiet team player 
who was eager to help others; 
 
AND WHEREAS David is survived by his wife and three sons and his loss is felt by all; 
 
NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that sincere condolences be extended on behalf 
of the Mayor, Members of Council and staff of the City of Mississauga to the Zhu family. 
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